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A huge thank you to Dennis Wise.  

https://dwcommunity.co.uk/ 

Queensmill College are delighted to 

announce that we had the formal 

handover of the Trust minibus we 

applied for. The wonderful Dennis 

Wise attended to donate the minibus 

and had a good time with the 

students. Our minibus is the 22nd out 

of a target of 100 minibuses that 

Dennis is planning to donate.  

 

We are incredibly grateful for Dennis’s donation of the minibus which will enable 

students to access the community and go further afield. It will also enable those who 

find public transport more challenging to get out into the community safely.  
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